
Drum  circle  at  Unity’s
labyrinth
Two years ago Unity at the Lake built a labyrinth next to the
sanctuary on Rufus Allen Boulevard in South Lake Tahoe.

This  labyrinth  was  created  by  for  the  greater  Lake  Tahoe
community to use and enjoy. Walking the labyrinth is a walking
meditation.

There is a welcoming bench on which to rest and reflect before
and after walking.

The community is also welcome June 26 from 7-8pm for the drum
circle  and  meditation  at  the  labyrinth.  Bring  a  chair,
drums/rattles and a water bottle.

Donations will be accepted.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/06/drum-circle-at-unitys-labyrinth/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/06/drum-circle-at-unitys-labyrinth/

